
 
 

 

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

March 2, 2017 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree 
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – COMSECY-17-0004 – PROPOSED 

CLOSURE OF PROJECT AIM INTEGRATED IMPLEMENTATION 
PLAN TASK NO. 19 - LICENSING BUSINESS PROCESS 
IMPROVEMENT 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s recommendation to close Project Aim Integrated 
Implementation Plan Task No. 19, “[i]mprove licensing by conducting a business process 
improvement review of the operating reactor licensing process and make associated 
improvements to enhance the predictability, timeliness, and efficiency of the reviews, while 
ensuring and measuring the effectiveness and quality of the reviews.” 
 
cc: Chairman Svinicki    
 Commissioner Baran   
 Commissioner Burns  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 

OPA 
ODs, RAs, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
PDR 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


